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Another successful year completed. 

Congratulations to everyone for every thing 

you have achieved ….. medals, SATs, trophies 

flags, certificates, laps, stickers, smiles and 

friendship.  

We say thank you and goodbye to Mr Patel, 

Mrs Hart and Mrs O Halloran who have been  

amazing teachers and helped you all achieve your potential. We 

will miss them but wish them luck as they move on to their next 

projects!  We also say thank you and goodbye to Sam 

Winzar and Emma from the kitchen who have kept us well fed for 

many years. Have a lovely summer. 

 

 

 

 

                Meal Barrow Competition 

This is a competition for all primary and secondary  

schools in Leicester City. Congratulations to Mrs 

Smith, Mrs Freeman and the gardening club.       

 

 

 

 

 

“At Stokes Wood Primary School the health and safety, 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare  

of all children is of paramount importance.” 

 

Stokes Wood came 2nd national in the Energy 

Sparks Sustainability League Competition. 
 

Rock Steady Link: If you would like to watch the 

song that Year 6 pupils composed for Mr Patel 

please click on the link. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SFntFxvrUiw 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Mon 15th July to Fri 26th July 

10-3 Holiday club 

Tues 26 Aug: 8.50am Autumn 

term starts for reception to Year 

6  

Mon 2 September: Nursery 

children start 

Fri 18th October: Harvest 

Festival and Show Racism the 

Red Card Day 

Thurs 26th Sept: 3.30pm 

Family event 

Fri 1st Nov: Halloween event 

 

Congratulations to Stokes Wood for achieving the School Games 
Platinum  award again 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SFntFxvrUiw


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Market Day 

Five children showcased their green thumbs and 

entrepreneurial skills at the local market, selling plants 

and produce from their school’s gardening club. Their 

impressive efforts caught the attention of the city mayor 

who praised their dedication! BBC Radio Leicester also 

featured these young gardeners, celebrating their  

achievements and positive impact on the community.  

Well done, gardeners!       They made £86! 

 

 

Year 6 Excellence 

We say good bye and good luck to our amazing Year 6 

pupils. Their end of year performance Star Warts, The 

Umpire Strikes Back was, as one of the dads described 

“out of this world!!” 

This performance was the culmination of an amazing and 

outstanding year for the whole Year 6 team, children and 

staff. Their achievements in sport, leadership, 

performing arts and academic work are excellent. Their 

SATs results were at least 10% higher than the national 

outcomes in every subject. Absolutely fantastic. We wish 

them all good luck in what they go on to do. Use your gifts 

and talents Year 6. Become the best you can be! 

 

End of Year awards. Friendship awards 

Mrs Park: Trent Hibbit, Remai Williams, Paisley-Rae 

Bowler 

Miss Carter: Sourav Sanil 

Miss Strickland/Mrs Mumford: Hanna Sijo 

Mrs Westwood/Miss Brooksbank: Chioma Ezekiel  

Mrs Hart/Mrs Farah: Tirone McPherson 

Miss Neale: Aaron Arush 

Mrs Nicolle: Jack Shinto 

Miss Master: Bertie Roberts 

Mr Sorby: Fatima Akbari 

Mrs Mc Culloch: Deon Tom 

Mrs Edwards: Thomas Pottinger 

Miss Stone: Gabriela Wasik 

Mrs Rood/Ms Patel:  Amelia Whymant 

Mr Smith: Steveigh Watson 

Mr. Bradshaw: George Crawley 

Galaxy: Hunter Burden 

DSP: Jenish Ashvinkumar 

Attendance class winners this term:  

Mrs Nicolle and Mr Bradshaw’s classes 

Attendance draw winner: Emily Woods 

Gardening awards: Aron Akhil, Harry Cassie 

Pupil of the Year: Hajar Samadi 

Sports pupils of the Year: Maryan Farah, Yoshi Patel 

Leadership awards: Evie Farrow, Suleiman Qudus 

House captains: Quorn: Anakin Patel, Eden Moyo 

Oakham: Jia Bindra, George Giggs-Hunt 

Foxton: Mason Crofts, Sidra Mohammad 

Belvoir: Aron Akhil, Maryam Husain 

School Council:Ameya Akhil, Aarush Khandiwal, Srikhanth 

Sivaguru, Sharif Maksood Ahmed, Edie Kettle, Gabriela 

Wasik, Hanan Ghezzali, Lilly Mistry, Aarushi Varu, Iris 

Philpott. 
 

         

Have you noticed we have a better and larger bike 

and scooter shed? Please make sure you make use 

of it, but you MUST lock up your bikes and 

scooters to ensure they are safe. Thank you to Mr 

Smith for getting it all organised. 

 

 



 

 

Year 5 had an amazing afternoon at Ninja Warriors on Wednesday. 

            

Year 3 Camping 

    

 

 



 

Year 6 Performance Return of the Umpire/Star Warts 
 

             

      

               

 

        


